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Gutschow, Taylor

From: Maytee Aguilera <MayteeA@miccosukeetribe.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 2:22 PM
To: Gutschow, Taylor
Subject: Miccosukee Intoxilyzers

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 
responding to this email. 

   
Good Afternoon Taylor, 
 
I hope this email finds you well.  I have just received word from our command staff that they will not be fixing the 
Intoxilyzers.  The 9000 will be coming out soon and they will be sending me to train on those in March with CMI.  In the 
interim, we will be sending our DUIs to test over at BSO’s BAT unit.  How can we coordinate?  Is it easier for us to pick up 
or for us to pay for FED EX pick up?  Please let me know. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Matty Rams, Highway Safety Specialist 
Miccosukee Police Dept. 
Office: (305) 223-8380  
Cell: (786) 918-6528 
Fax: (305) 894-2385 
E-mail: mayteea@miccosukeetribe.com  
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